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 FORMDROPDOWN 
 of  
Hampshire BJA

Location 
Oasis academy

Held on 
31 August 2011

Present: 
Gordon Kemish (GK), Simon Lee (SJL), Marc Thompson (MT), Daniel Murphy (DM), Paul Sexton (PS), Peter Powel (PP), Steve Lansley (SL), Val Kelly (VK).

Distribution:
As above + committee/file

	No
	Note
	Action

	1.0
	Apologies

Apologies were received from Peter Beard, Lance Wicks and that Mark Thompson and Steve Lansley were both running late.


	

	2.0
	Minutes of meeting 15 June corrections and matters arising

Item 2.0 20 June  (Item 5.0 15 June) Mats

Paul Black was not present at the meeting and had not advised on progress.

This item is to be carried forward to the next meeting.

SJL to make contact with PB to establish current situation.

SJL raised that SEKU karate club had enquired who to contact in future for use of mats at the Mountbatten Centre, PP advised that he would be first point of contact.

Item 3.2 Treasurers

VK advised no change from last statement. GK advised that the forms had been returned and accepted by the bank. VK to confirm with bank that signatories were able to authorise payments.
Item 3.3 Coaching

PP advised that Chris Doherty of BJA had indicated that with the great range of skills in Hampshire it would be acceptable for Hampshire to move towards autonomy within coaching.

PP advised that the coaching calendar for 2012 would be published earlier than in previous years.

PP requested to be advised on all coaching events being run

Item 3.4 Junior and Senior Squad

DM advised that future squad training would be held at Winchester college and squad members would be notified of dates via email.

Item 3.5 Child Protection

PS again reiterated that visits would be made to all clubs without prior notice.

Item 6.0 OnSport web site

It was agreed by the committee that the choice of web site was a matter for clubs individually.

Item 7.2 Hampshire OIW sport
MT and LW met with CJ Lee at Hampshire county council and will continue developing relationship with Hampshire IOW with regards to sports generic coaching and on line training.

Item 7.3 Awards Dinner

GK commended this initiative all agreed for this to move forward. DM to progress with venue, date and criteria of awards.

Item 7.5 Time keepers course

Ongoing with SL

Item 7.6

A typo was noted that Andy “Tremlick” should have read Andy “Tremlett” apologies to him for that mistake.


	PB

SJL

VK

MT/LW

DM

SL

	3.0

3.1


	Re introduction of the Hampshire League

GK proposed that the previous Hampshire League be re kindled and asked for thoughts around the table.

Thoughts were tabled including

· Knock out style ?

· Round robin style ?

· First round expressions of interest and comps arranged between clubs

· Keep within local areas, expanding to a one day finals event

· Keep low grades and fun event

· Exclusion of County medallists

· Involvement of club coaches into the refereeing and organisation

The committee agreed that following on from the success of the Hampshire IOW games and an expression of interest to be involved, that the committee would welcome a proposal from LW on his vision for the League


	LW



	4.0

4.1

4.2
	Competitions and competitions organizer / table officials post

Expressions of interest  

Expressions of interest were received as follows :-

Competitions Administrator – 

· Steve Lansley

· Lance Wicks

Volunteers coordinator –

· Lynn Stringer

· Marc Thompson
It was proposed that the candidates would be invited to put forward their case in the form of a presentation to the committee, this could be IT / power point based but would have to be written in some format to demonstrate their skill sett, the full criteria and job specification would be issued to them.

The date for this presentation was set as the 13th September.

In the mean time SL agreed to the roll in an acting capacity to progress the “Hampshire Split Grade Open” competition.

PS is to issue role specifications to SJL to enable a skill set and scoring matrix to be developed / agreed with committee and issued.

Hampshire Split Grade Open Competition

The previously proposed date for this event has now had 3 other events booked on the same day by the BJA, PS advised this was not an uncommon occurrence, meaning that the large number of Refereeing and Table officials would be difficult to procure for an event such as this.

It was proposed that the event be re-scheduled for the 20th November, SL to contact Mountbatten Centre to check availability

PP advised that rescheduling the event may cause inconvenience to Chanel Island clubs, it was discussed and sympathies were expressed but it was agreed that the matter was out of the hands of the committee and no other option was available. PP to contact Chanel Island clubs to advise date of the competition once agreed with Mountbatten Centre.

 
	All

SL

PS

SJL

SL

PP

	5.0

5.1

5.2

5.3

5.4
	Any Other Business

PS requested GK write to Southern Area advising that Paul Black had the position of Refereeing coordinator, SJL to write letter pp signature and pass to PS before next Southern Area meeting

SL advised that the last grading at AWE was well attended the next grading being November 16th
PP commented that the attendance for the events had increased since SL had been involved. Good work SL
MT re iterated that spaces were still available for the revalidation course at Alton Judo club 23 October.

LW suggested via email during meeting that a letter to the BJA be sent formally expressing disappointment in the performance at the recent competition in Paris where no medals were attained. This will be given consideration.
	SJL / PS

All




	8.0
8.1

	Next Meeting
Competitions administrator and Volunteers coordinator position 13th September at 7.30pm, the Oasis Centre.

The next committee meeting to be advised.  Topics to be discussed:

· To be advised


	ALL


